
 

 

 

 

 

 
April 4, 2020 

 
Good morning Wilmot Families, 
 
We hope that you are continuing to adjust well to our “new normal” of virtual learning.  We thank 
you for your support and flexibility during this uncertain time. As promised, we want to continue to 
update you as new information becomes available. The Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
has made a change that now allows the public broadcasting of Wi-Fi outside of buildings. 
Throughout the week, our IT department has worked on implementing this change.  We can now 
share that our WILMOT Wi-Fi network can be accessed outside the building in the south parking lot. 
 
Important information regarding WILMOT Wi-Fi Access: 
 

• Below you will see a picture that gives a rough outline of where the signal reaches (the 

southwest corner of the building, just outside Door B in the south parking lot).   

• Any community member can connect to the WILMOT Wi-Fi network without a password.   

• Any student using a District Chromebook will auto-connect to the appropriate Wi-Fi 

network as if they were inside the building.   

• The open WILMOT Wi-Fi network will be accessible from 6:00am - 10:00pm, 7 days a 

week.   

• Reminder: the building remains closed to students and community members. If using the 

WILMOT Wi-Fi network, please continue to practice social distancing and refrain from 

congregating in groups. 

If you have any questions about the open WILMOT Wi-Fi, please do not hesitate to reach out to the 
school. 

 
 

Thank you, 
 
 
 

Daniel S. Kopp 
 


